
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT GRANTS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the Town of Huntersville will 

conduct a public hearing at its regular Board Meeting on the 16th day of October 2017, at 6:30 

p.m., at the Town Hall, to receive comments on proposed economic development incentives to 

Daumar Corporation relating to their establishment of new manufacturing facilities in 

Huntersville.  The grant will be for a period of five years, and be equal to fifty percent (50%) of 

new ad valorem tax revenue created by the development.  The public will benefit from the 

additional employment opportunities and additional tax base for the Town.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


